
 

Research Department Minnesota House of Representatives 600 State Office Building 
 R:\HRD_Summ\2018\2995 AndersonS.ck.docx  Last printed 3/20/2018 1:05:00 PM 

 
 File Number: H.F. 2995 Date: March 19, 2018 

 Version: As introduced 

   

 Authors: Anderson, S. 

 Subject: Wine transfers between commonly-owned liquor stores 

 Analyst: Christopher Kleman (christopher.kleman@house.mn)  

 

This publication can be made available in alternative formats upon request.  Please call 651-296-6753 

(voice); or the Minnesota State Relay Service at 1-800-627-3529 (TTY) for assistance.  Summaries are 

also available on our website at: www.house.mn/hrd/. 

 

 

This bill would allow the holder of multiple off-sale licenses to transfer wine from one licensed premises 

to another premises owned by the same licensee, once every three months. Current law prohibits retail 

storage of liquor anywhere except the licensed premises, which prohibits the practice authorized by HF 

2995. 


